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Friday 7th September 2018 
Dear parents /carers of ___________________, 

Y6 Girls Netball Skills and Mini-Tournament – Wednesday 19th September 

We have been invited by ‘Our Lady of Sion Senior School’ to attend an afternoon of skills coaching followed 

by a mixed mini-tournament with a few other local schools. Miss Lynwood will walk the girls to Sion and stay 

with them for the afternoon.  The emphasis will be on drills, skills and fun!  

The timings of the afternoon are approximate and stated below: 

 1.45pm   arrival 

 2pm    start of drills session 

 2.45pm   mixed teams mini-tournament 

 3.50pm – 4.00pm  tournament final game, parents collect from Sion please 

Parents are very welcome to go along to watch the tournament if they wish (parking is not available on the 

school site).   Obviously you would need to collect any siblings from Heene at 3.05pm before heading to 

Sion.   

The girls will wear their normal PE kit but please be mindful of the weather forecast on the day. 

Please fill in the reply slip below by Wednesday 12th September to give your permission. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Jo MacGovern 
Headteacher 

 
Please return to the school office by Wednesday 12th September – Y6 Netball Event @ Sion 
 
Name of child: _____________________________________ 
 
I do / do not give permission for my daughter to take part in the Netball event at Sion.  I agree to pick my 
child up from Sion at 4pm. 
 

Name of Parent / Carer:  ______________________________ 
 
Signed Parent / Carer:   ______________________________ 
 
Emergency Telephone Contact for the event: _________________________________ 
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